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PEC CHAMBER EXTENDS GRATITUDE FOR UNPRECEDENTED SUPPORT DURING COVID-19 

PANDEMIC 

 

The PEC Chamber expresses profound gratitude to the Chamber Network and the Ministry of Economic 

Development, Job Creation and Trade for their unwavering support and collaboration during the unprecedented 

challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

Throughout this global crisis, the PEC Chamber has been a beacon of strength for local businesses, exemplifying 

the spirit of unity and resilience. With the invaluable assistance of government support, particularly from the 

Ministry of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade, we successfully distributed over 33,000 COVID-19 

test kits to local businesses, ensuring their ability to remain open and operational during these trying times. 

 

As a testament to our commitment and impact, the PEC Chamber is honoured to receive special thanks from the 

Ministry of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade for our significant contributions to the collective 

fight against the pandemic. We are proud to have played a pivotal role in distributing 11 million rapid antigen 

test kits to over 77,000 businesses nationwide. This accomplishment underscores the crucial role that effective 

government communication and collaborative efforts can play in overcoming challenges and fostering business 

success. 

 

The PEC Chamber reaffirms its dedication to supporting businesses across the nation. We understand the 

challenges you face, and we remain your reliable support system. Our mission is not just survival but prosperity 

for every business in our network. 

 

Despite the conclusion of our COVID-19 testing program in March 2023, the PEC Chamber remains steadfast in 

its commitment to your success. We believe that together, we have demonstrated the strength of unity and 

collaboration. As we move forward, we assure you that we will continue standing by your side, ready to tackle 

any hurdles that may arise. 

 

Your success is our success, and the PEC Chamber is honoured to be a part of your journey. 
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The Prince Edward County Chamber of Commerce’s focus is to channel the collective strength of the business community 
to improve the economy. 


